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Report Subject: Library Committee 

Report By: George Wright, Liaison 
 
Long-time committee member Margaret Steinhagen will be leaving the committee.  
Evelyn is considering replacement candidates. 

The committee’s survey of residents’ library usage and preferences has been 
finalized.  About 66% of apartments will get a copy by May 10, to be returned by 
May 24.  Circulation statistics will be compiled during that period. 

Operations continue as usual. 

• Mystery continues to be the most active. 
• Newspaper pilferage continues to be a problem, especially sports/crossword 

sections.   

The committee is aware of several petitions circulating among residents about 
possible changes both to the McAuley library and to the Shannon second floor 
library.  Hall reps will be asked to discuss the issues at hall dinners. 

The next meeting will be July 2. 


